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Addendum #2 
RFP # 30-22, Severe Weather Alert System 

08/17/2022  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on RFP # 30-22, Severe Weather Alert System.  
 
Question 1: In answers 1 & 3 you refer to your “Clearwater Beach Location”. In Answer 3 you 
state that it is “1.25 Miles”. The City of Clearwater has 5.7 miles of coastline. Do you only want 
1.25 miles of that coastline covered by this alert system? If so, can you specifically define on a 
city map exactly where that section of your coastline is located? 
Answer to Question 1:  Exhibit A – Severe Weather Protection Beach Zone has been 
added for reference.  
 
Question 2: Could you please clarify how the lightning detection system is intended to operate? 
For example, does the City of Clearwater wish to send alerts to all residents of every lightning 
strike or only residents within a certain distance to a lightning strike and key stakeholders? In 
addition, would the system also issue an all-clear once a certain period of time had passed 
since the last lightning strike? 
Answer to Question 2:  The City would like the option to customize the detection system 
as needed for each location.  
 
Question 3: How big of an area needs speaker coverage? Is a coverage map available? 
Answer to Question 3:  Reference Answer to Question 1 above.  
 
Question 4: What is the current SAML 2.0, what will need to be integrated with?  
Answer to Question 4:  This has not been determined and is dependent on the software 
proposed.  
 
  
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
All other dates and terms and conditions remain the same in this Request for Proposal. 
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


